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Final Notice to Regular Students 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please be informed that even after several notices via SMS/school website, Most of the parents still 

have not turned for enrollment of their ward/s. Please treat this as the final notice for enrollment 

because we cannot keep the seat vacant as other new admissions are awaiting. We are extending 

dates for new admissions for few days for you to respond. Anyways if no response is received from 

your end, seats will be filled up with new admissions and then no further enrollment will be done 

until next session. 

Thanking you. 
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